

December 11, 2023

Dear Aikotaan,

I want to convey our heartfelt appreciation for your outstanding contributions during your recent volunteer shift at our Donation Center on December 7, 2023. The commitment demonstrated by the 19 volunteers, contributing a total of 38 hours, did not go unnoticed, and we are sincerely grateful for the positive impact you've collectively made.

Your invaluable efforts in sorting through community donations, identifying items for resale or shelter needs, and assisting in the categorization of clothing for recycling have been instrumental in our mission. Your commitment to sustainability and the success of our Donation Center is commendable.

In addition to your time, we were absolutely thrilled by the toy donation you provided for the upcoming holiday season. Your generous contribution will make a significant difference for our clients, bringing joy and warmth during this special time.

Your generosity, both in volunteering your time and providing toy donations, is truly appreciated. The impact of your actions will be felt by those we serve and the community as a whole.

Once again, thank you for your tremendous help at our Donation Center. We look forward to the possibility of working together again in the future.

Warm\regards,

Nikki Arbanas Volunteer Manager LAURA'S HOUSE 33 Journey, Suite 150

Aliso Viejo, CA 92656-5364

PH: 949.361.3775 ext 209